
Party Status Registration 
Individuals or organisations are invited to apply for Party status at the Public Listening Session on Sahtú 
Ragóɂa (Hunting Laws) and Approaches to Wildlife Harvesting in Colville Lake on January 21-23, 2020. 
Applications are approved by the Ɂehdzo Got'ın̨ę Gots'ę́ Nákedı (Sahtú Renewable Resources Board). 
Approved Parties are recognized presenters within the formal Public Listening rules and agenda, 
contributing evidence for consideration by the Board in its decisions. Organisations or individuals that 
do not register as a Party may attend the Public Listening Session and speak during the "Presentations or 
Comments from the Public" section of the agenda. 

Name of organization/individual 

Please tell us how and why you/your organization may be directly affected by the outcome of the Public 
Listening. 

If you’re not directly affected by the outcome of the Public Listening, why are you interested in 
participating? 

Are you planning on presenting at the Public Listening session?   

Are you submitting documents/evidence prior to the hearing? 

If you’re representing an organization, what is your role in the organization? 

Email/Contact Info 

Community 

The Board will accept Party Status Registrations until November 1, 2019. Please contact info@srrb.nt.ca 
if you have questions.  
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